

FW: Bob and Marie Ford's March 2016 Prayer Letter

Ginger Moorer <gsbc@sc.rr.com>
To: Seth Thompson <mrsetht@gmail.com>

Wed, Apr 20, 2016 at 2:25 PM

From: Robert Ford [mailto:bobford1@cinci.rr.com]

Sent: Friday, April 1, 2016 3:09 AM

To: Undisclosed Recipients

Subject: Bob and Marie Ford's March 2016 Prayer Letter

Dear Pastor and Praying Friends,

What a joy to be in a ministry that supplies missionaries and national pastors with the tools they need the most to reach the part of the world to which God has called them: Bibles, New Testaments, and John/Romans Books. Though these Scriptures are "free of charge" to them, the funds have to be raised in local churches from godly Christian people who love the "written" Word of God. We just pray that we could see many more godly pastors and people who really love God's Word enough to help us get it to those who are pleading for the Scriptures.

We are so thankful for those of you who have invested in the Bearing Precious Seed Ministry with monthly support to the BPS General Fund and monthly supporting one of our BPS missionaries. We thank God for those of you who have also made it a yearly commitment to participate in our National Bible Publishing Month Campaign. Some buy rolls of paper throughout the year, which is a great help to us too.

Whatever you can do for the Lord Jesus Christ in getting His precious Word to a world in need of the Truth, I know He will be eternally grateful.

Please read our March 2016 prayer letter. We trust it will very informative about the needs before

You are loved, appreciated, and prayed for. We are extremely thankful for your prayers for the BPS ministry and for Marie and me. God bless each of you. May we all glorify God in all we think, say, and do.

Yours for Christ and His Word,

Dr. Bob and Mrs. Marie Ford

Ephesians 3:20, 21

PS I am waiting for test results on the full body bone scan, on the bone marrow, and on the bone biopsy. The doctor will be giving me the results of these tests in a week or so. If these tests are negative, they will take a biopsy of a cyst on my hip. If that biopsy is negative, they will do a biopsy of my lymph nodes. These tests and results will take a few weeks to do and find out the results. Your prayers are appreciated.

2 attachments



Rolls of paper needed.jpg 123K

March 2016 Prayer Letter.docx 620K